
 

 

 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
January 28, 2019 

 MEDIA CONTACT: M.T. Boyle 
(262) 636-3120 

MT.Boyle@racinecounty.com 
 
 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE ORDERS RACINE COUNTY OFFICE BUILDINGS CLOSED 
County urges residents to stay off roadways if possible  

 
Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave announced today that county 
buildings will be closed on Monday, January 28, 2019, due to severe weather 
conditions forecasted for Racine County.  
 
Buildings impacted by the closure include the Racine County Courthouse, Racine 
County Dennis Kornwolf Service Center, the Ives Grove Office Complex and the 
Western Racine County Service Center. 
 
The National Weather Service on Sunday afternoon indicated 7”-14” of snow could fall 
beginning Sunday night, and 25 mph to 30 mph wind gusts could cause blowing and 
drifting of snow.  
 
The county is urging residents to stay off the roads if possible. If traveling, please drive 
slowly, stay back from snow plows and keep headlights on.  
 
"Public safety is our top priority. Residents should pay close attention to advisories and 
refrain from travel unless absolutely necessary,” Delagrave said. 
 
County Executive Delagrave on Sunday also issued a declaration of emergency due to 
extreme weather conditions expected throughout the week. In addition to the snow 
Sunday and Monday, the National Weather Service forecasts subzero temperatures 
and dangerously low wind chill values Tuesday through Friday. 
 
“As dangerously cold temperatures persist, please be safe and check in on family, friends 
and neighbors, especially those who may be at greater risk,” Delagrave said. 
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